
 

Announcement for 

Availability of Annual Scholarships for Higher Education 

For College Bound Students 

  

 

The National Federation of Indian American Association (NFIA), the premier Indian American Socio-welfare 

nonprofit organization is thrilled to announce its first of its kind college scholarship program designed to empower 

and support ambitious and meritorious college bound students who choose to pursue higher education. This way 

the NFIA Scholarship program intends to lessen the financial burden on qualifying students and their families. 

Successfully selected applicants will receive up to $2,500 per year financial assistance for tuition and 

other qualifying fees while enrolled in an accredited college, university, or technical school programs (not to 

exceed a maximum of 4-year period). Renewal of the annual scholarship to the same recipient shall be subject to 

the annual review of the academic performance of the recipients in conformance with NFIA guidelines. 

 

There are significant number of merit and merit cum means scholarships available this year that are funded by 

our sponsors and supporters. These awards are available to qualified Indian American students and/or descendants 

of people of Indian origin. 

 

These scholarship funds will be made available following the established procedures and prescribed requirements 

and guidelines.  

 

Interested applicants may contact any of the following members for further necessary information 

and obtain relevant application form to complete and submit for consideration by no later than announced 

deadline.  

 

You may also access the NFIA website (www.nfiaweb.org) and/or NFIA Scholarship page on 

Facebook for additional information and ongoing updates which will be made available soon for 

your convenience.  

 

The selected awardees will be awarded scholarships before the start of their academic year (August 2024). 

 

For preliminary inquiries, you may reach out to any of the following contacts.  

 

  
Raj Razdan 
President, NFIA 
Email: rrazd01@yahoo.com  

 Dr. Hari Har Singh 
Executive Director, NFIA 
Email: hari.soma11@gmail.com 

   

Sudip Gorakshakar 
Chair, NFIA Scholarship Committee 

Email: sudipkg@aol.com 

 Dr. Subash Razdan 
Member, NFIA Scholarship Committee 

Email: subashrazdan@yahoo.com 
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